
Hon David Parker BOom, LLB 

Attorney-General 
Minister for the Environment 
Minister for Oceans and Fisheries 
Minister of Revenue 
Assoolato Minister of Finance 

2 9 SEP 2021 
John Creser 

By email: fyi-request-16581-412363fe@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Creser 

REQUEST REGARDING COURT OF APPEAL DECISION 

I refer to your email dated 30 August 2021 in which you ask for my opinion about two 
documents issued by the Court of Appeal. The subject line of your email describes your email 
as an official information request. The Official Information Act 1982 does not apply to me in 
my role as Attorney-General (Ombudsman's case note W41067). 

Quite apart from the Official Information Act, your question is a matter on which the Court of 
Appeal has already issued a decision. Accordingly, it would not be appropriate for me to 
provide any comment on the matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon David Parker 
Attorney-General 
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